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Oscar Grossman
Member, International Psychoanalytical Association
Member, Canadian Psychoanalytic Society

April 14, 1996

Dear Henry

On behalf of the Canadian Psychoanalytic Society and myself I'd
like to thanK you for what was a most meaningful presentation. From the
feedbacK that I got from your audience I Know that the evening was a
resounding success.

As a toKen of our appreciation I'd like to offer you $100, which
given the effort that you contributed is obviously only symbolic. I ook
forward to worKing with you again in the future and welcome any ideas
that you might have about the program.

ThanKing you again, I remain

Yours truly
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